

THE PRESIDENCY REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Private Bag X1000, Pretoria, 0001, Tel: 012 300 5200 / Private Bag X 1000, Cape Town, 8000, Tel: 021 464 2100

Ref: 9/28/36/3 (524440) Vol.3/ 2019 (gm)

19 June 2019

Ms Margot Cornelius Communications Officer UCT Children's Institute 46 Sawkins Road Rondebosch 7700 CAPE TOWN 8000

Per E-mail:margot.cornelius.uct.ac.za

Dear Ms Cornelius

LETTER TO THE PRESIDENT: PLEASE MAKE ENDING OF VIOLENCE AGAINST CHILDREN A PRIORITY

We write to acknowledge with thanks, receipt of your letter addressed to the President of the Republic of South Africa, His Excellency, Mr Cyril Ramaphosa.

We have perused the content of your letter and have forwarded it to the Ministry of Women and Youth as this is the Ministry that is best placed to engage with you. As such, we respectfully advise you to contact Ms Mamokoena Bame, Administrative Secretary to Ms M Nkoana-Mashabane, Minister in the Presidency: Women and Youth on telephone number 012 359 0011 and e-mail address: mamo.bame@women.gov.za

Kind regards

Mr Michael Louw

Director: Support Services